
 

 

 

 

More than 7 million Americans currently abuse prescription drugs. 

Studies show that a majority of abused prescription drugs are obtained from family and 

friends, including the home medicine cabinet. 

 

UMBC is hosting a “Prescription Drug Take-Back” 

To provide a venue for persons who want to safely dispose of 

unwanted and unused prescription drugs. 

 

 

 

 

 

Saturday, April 30th, All Day 

UMBC Police Station 
 

 

Just drop by! 
 

For more info, contact parora@umbc.edu 


